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PSLU Committee

From: Ellen B. McKinley
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 10:37 AM
To: Tamara A. Paltin; PSLU Committee
Cc: Kelly King; Axel I. Beers
Subject: FW: DLNR Light Industrial Project in South Maui Community Plan Area

Dear Councilmember Paltin and PSLU Committee Staff, 
 
Pursuant to Councilmember Paltin’s request in yesterday’s PSLU Committee, here is the information we have on the 
DLNR Light Industrial project.  
 
https://dlnr.hawaii.gov/ld/proposed-dlnr-industrial-and-business-park-at-pulehunui-maui/ 
 
As noted below by Ian Hirokawa, DLNR, Land Division Special Projects Coordinator, below, the website is in the process 
of being updated.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ellen 

 
Ellen McKinley, Executive Assistant 
Office of Councilmember Kelly T. King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th Floor, Wailuku HI  96793 
http://mauicounty.us/ 
 
Now is the time to provide input to update the South Maui Community Plan! https://southmaui.wearemaui.org/get-
involved/ 
  

 
 

From: Hirokawa, Ian C <ian.c.hirokawa@hawaii.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 2:04 PM 
To: Ellen B. McKinley <Ellen.Mckinley@mauicounty.us>; Ornellas, Daniel L <daniel.l.ornellas@hawaii.gov> 
Cc: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Axel I. Beers <Axel.Beers@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: RE: DLNR Light Industrial Project in South Maui Community Plan Area 
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Hi Ellen, 
 
Yes this is still an active project.  We are currently working on updating the website. 
 
Thank you 
Ian 
 

From: Ellen B. McKinley <Ellen.Mckinley@mauicounty.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 1:48 PM 
To: Ornellas, Daniel L <daniel.l.ornellas@hawaii.gov>; Hirokawa, Ian C <ian.c.hirokawa@hawaii.gov> 
Cc: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Axel I. Beers <Axel.Beers@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DLNR Light Industrial Project in South Maui Community Plan Area 
 
Dear Mr. Ornellas and Mr. Hirokawa, 
 
We would like to confirm whether DLNR is still moving forward with this light industrial project off of Veteran’s Highway. 
The only information I saw was last updated in 2018. 
 
https://dlnr.hawaii.gov/ld/proposed-dlnr-industrial-and-business-park-at-pulehunui-maui/ 
 
Mahalo! 
 
Ellen 

 
Ellen McKinley, Executive Assistant 
Office of Councilmember Kelly T. King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th Floor, Wailuku HI  96793 
http://mauicounty.us/ 
 
Now is the time to provide input to update the South Maui Community Plan! https://southmaui.wearemaui.org/get-
involved/ 
  

 
 


